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Happy New Year! Wellington City is looking forward to 2019 and all it has to bring. Effective January 1, 2019, the Culinary, Sewer, and Garbage rates will all increase to keep up with wholesaler rates. The overall increase is $4. Also, Wellington City is working towards accepting credit cards in office and implementing a new online module for Utility Payments. 
As many of you know, Ed Ericson is retiring from Wellington City. The City would like to acknowledge Mr. Ericson for his 30 years of employment and service.  Also, Councilmember Tatton has decided to resign from his elected position effective December 31, 2018. Wellington City is grateful for Councilmember Tatton's efforts to improve Wellington City. 
The Wellington City Recorder will begin accepting applications for appointment to fill the vacant Wellington City Council Seat from January 4, 2019 to January 18, 2019. The appointment will last until December 31, 2019. For more information please contact City Hall at 435-637-5213.    
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Remember to
License Your Dogs

All dogs must be licensed no
later than January 31, 2019

Annual Vet Clinic in Wellington TBA. Please check Wellington
City's Facebook Page, Website, or with City Hall.
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